From: Glenda Mclintosh

Sent: 2/08/2023 4:01:57 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: DA2022/2281

Phillip Lane or the Planning Officer
Northern Beaches Council

Dear Phillip Lane

| am writing to you as | understand that a neighbour of Pilu Freshwater has complained about
noise associated with events held at this excellent restaurant.

| have been a regular patron of this restaurant at both daytime and evening events for about 14
years.

On several occasions there have been weddings whist | dined and at no stage have | been
disturbed by noise from those attending. In fact inside the building we couldn’t hear the
wedding being held outside.

My daughter had her wedding there and the other diners were actually complimentary of our
party. Given that the restaurant is seemingly the only building close to the outside space | can’t
see how this neighbour would be at all troubled about noise from the venue.

Pilu has been at this location for probably close to 20 years. It is a hatted restaurant of which
we locals should be proud evidenced by people coming from outside the area to enjoy the
restaurant and the location. It is also clear that the restaurant and events attract money to the
area which supports the staff and other local businesses as they make the most of having
driven to Freshwater. Without the opportunity to hold weddings it would be difficult for such a
business to survive.

Pleas reconsider the DA and allow this beautiful restaurant the continued opportunity to thrive.

Yours sincerely
Glenda Mclintosh

32/16-18 Frazer Street Collaroy 2097





